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November 29th is  
Giving Tuesday, a 
global generosity 
movement unleashing 
the power of people and organizations to transform 
their communities and the world.

Please consider donating to Pamlico County Friends 
of the Library—every dollar helps move us closer to  
realizing our vision of the new library and  
community center. 

Fall 2022

Welcome to Fall!
It’s hard to believe that the heat of the summer is 
behind us and the days are growing cooler and 
shorter.  But the FOL pace is picking up as we 
move forward with plans for the new library/
community center and prepare for some fun-filled 
events.

First and foremost, we are pleased to announce 
that we have secured an architecture and engineer-
ing firm, The Walker Group Architecture (http://
www.wgarc.com), to finalize our architectural  
design, prepare engineering and construction 
plans, and facilitate the process of hiring an 
engineering consultant and general contractor to 
manage construction of the new space.  If all goes 
well, we anticipate breaking ground in the spring 
of next year.  

We are also planning our annual membership 
meeting and volunteer celebration on November 
17th, starting at 5:00pm.  We will meet at the Silos 
Restaurant on Rt. 55 in Oriental.  The meeting 
will be followed by heavy appetizers and a cash 
bar. It’s not too late to join us!  

And last but certainly not least, we will hold our 
December Book Sale on Friday, December 2nd 
and Saturday, December 3rd from 10am to 6pm.  
This book sale will be held at the location of our 
new library and community center (in the old 
Hardees building located at 13896 Highway 55 in 
Alliance.  

Thank you all for your continued support and 
encouragement!  2023 will be a very exciting year 
as we break ground for our new space—we look 
forward to working with you all to make this 
vision a reality!

Welcome to Fall!
We need your help!We need your help!
Book donations have been overwhelming, so  
we need your help to prepare for our Book Sale,  
taking place on December 2nd and 3rd.  

Please consider helping us sort books on  
November 21st and 28th from 10:00 am to 1:00 
pm at the new library/community center site (for-
merly Hardees) at 13896 Highway 55, Alliance.

We also need volunteers to work at the Book Sale.  
Please consider signing up for a 2-3 hour shift on:

Friday, December 2nd , 10am to 6pm

Saturday, December 3rd , 10am – 6pm

Please contact Bonnie Cap at 110Orchard@gmail.
com or call 252-626-3559. Thank you!



Future home of the Pamlico County Public Library

Friends of the Library 
joined our colleagues 
at the Pamlico County 
Public Library in the 
annual Trunk or Treat 
on Saturday, October 
29th.  We had a great 
showing and some 
super spooky cars.  
Thanks to all who concontributed!

Volunteer Coordinator

Special Event Coordinator(s)

While many of us enjoy the many one-off volunteer 
opportunities, such as helping organize for the  
FOL book sales or handing out candy at Trunk-Or-
Treat, FOL also needs people who can commit to 
longer-term volunteer work.  
Here are a few of the ongoing volunteer needs:
Volunteer Coordinator 
This person maintains the volunteer list; works with 
event leads to determine volunteer needs and com-
municates with volunteers on all event logistics; and, 
maintains communication with volunteers on regular 
basis. We need someone with strong interpersonal, 
communication, and organizational skills who is 
comfortable with email, text, and phone calls. 
Special Event Coordinator(s) 
We need a team of 4-6 people who enjoy event  
planning and successful execution. Each event  
coordinator will handle 1-2 events per year  
(or more, if desired). Event planning includes but 
is not limited to: communication with the FOL 
leadership team on needs for specific special events; 
research and identification of even venues, logistics, 
etc.; coordination with the FOL treasurer on event 
costs; working with the volunteer coordinator to 
determine volunteer needs and availability; event 
advertising, publicity, etc.
We need people with strong written and verbal  
communication skills; exceptional organizational 
skills and attention to detail; and, ideally, someone 
with connections to and/or knowledge of local venues.
For more information, please contact Mary Hiatt at 
mehiatt@gmail.com.


